## Kubra Akturk - Class of 2012 Vice President - Welcome Speech

I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate each and every one of my classmates here today. We have all worked so hard for this special day throughout our journeys in high school and even though we are going our separate ways we will never forget the road we took to get here. The friendships and memories we made over the years will forever stay with us. Good luck and congratulations Lindenhurst High School class of 2012... We made it!